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To wonder... to achieve... to make a difference... together!

Principal’s Perspective
Dear Holy Name of Jesus School Community,

As we prepare for the 2025-2026 school year, we are excited to announce several leadership updates. We celebrate
the retirement of Ruth Blum, whose dedication has greatly shaped our school community. Additionally, Brianna
Begault will step into the role of Assistant Principal, bringing her expertise in teacher support and student well-
being. We also welcome Christina Calderaro as Assistant Principal of Academics (1st-7th Grade) and Maya
Scheuermann as Director of Early Childhood (Infants-Kindergarten), both of whom will play key roles in
strengthening our academic programs.

Furthermore, we are introducing a Dean of Students, Anthony Chatham, who will oversee student formation,
behavior, and enrichment programs, including PK4-7th grade Summer Camp and PK3-7th grade Later Gators.
This role will focus on fostering a positive school culture through a new House System, character development
initiatives, and mentorship programs supporting all students. For full details on these leadership updates, please see
the next page of the Gazette.

Test Pile Update: The test pile program is underway, marking a crucial step in foundation work to evaluate soil
conditions, confirm load-bearing capacity, and verify pile design before full-scale installation. A limited number of
test piles have been installed and will undergo load testing to measure settlement and structural performance. This
process also includes soil analysis, monitoring pile driving resistance, and assessing friction and end-bearing
capacity. Based on the results, engineers may adjust pile length, diameter, or material to ensure a structurally sound
foundation. Over the next month, this careful evaluation will take place, and once complete, the remaining 200+
piles will be installed to support the full construction.

With two weeks left in Lent, let us remember to pause, reflect, and draw closer to the glorious mystery of Jesus,
making the most of this sacred time for prayer and renewal.

God Bless,
Kirsch J. Williams

https://www.facebook.com/hnjschool
https://www.instagram.com/hnjschool/
http://hnjschool.org/
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Monday, March 31 - Thursday, April 3
Gala Auction Free Dress Week (if purchased)

Wednesday, April 2
Coffee and Conversation (see flyer below)

Thursday, April 3 - Sunday, April 13
Book Fair (see flyer below)

Friday, April 4
School Mass at HNJ Church, 8:15 AM (1st-7  Grade, Parents Welcome)th

Liturgy of the Word in Haase’s Auditorium, 9:45 AM (PK3-Kindergarten, Parents Welcome)

Monday, April 7
HNJ Spirit Shirt Day

Thursday, April 10 - Saturday April 12
Into the Woods Performances (buy tickets on flyer below)

Friday, April 11
Boy Scouts Fish Fry @ St. Francis of Assisi (see flyer below)

Wednesday, April 16
City Park Night (see flyer below)

Thursday, April 17
Early Dismissal for All Students

Little Gators: 11:30-12:00
PK3-7 : 12:00-12:30 th

Friday, April 18 - Friday, April 25
Easer Break: No School for all students

2024-2025
School Calendar Spirit Shirt 

Guidelines
Lunch Menu

Important Dates
2025-2026

School Calendar

https://www.facebook.com/hnjschool
https://www.instagram.com/hnjschool/
http://hnjschool.org/
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0?cid=Y183ZDI1OTVmZWQ3YjIwZmY5Mjk2YWYyNjBkNDBjNWVmZDE4YzlkY2E3NmI1YWE5MTUxOTQ5MzEzOGFlYTg2YTY0QGdyb3VwLmNhbGVuZGFyLmdvb2dsZS5jb20
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0?cid=Y183ZDI1OTVmZWQ3YjIwZmY5Mjk2YWYyNjBkNDBjNWVmZDE4YzlkY2E3NmI1YWE5MTUxOTQ5MzEzOGFlYTg2YTY0QGdyb3VwLmNhbGVuZGFyLmdvb2dsZS5jb20
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ktlwcBuhertubsSTklKOMz-GYrqvqqMb/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ktlwcBuhertubsSTklKOMz-GYrqvqqMb/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ktlwcBuhertubsSTklKOMz-GYrqvqqMb/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1bEcU8cMv6HIq51rLLD1Tdw3dXu2C6qi2/edit?usp=drive_link&ouid=100958655030162197907&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1CQOd34V0URvd3lpuN8JyojsrSfuLLMu3/edit?tab=t.0
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ktlwcBuhertubsSTklKOMz-GYrqvqqMb/view?usp=sharing
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/embed?src=c_c69ea18de272fb165c429e32a14c46a182506157086f104b53494995c89926fe%40group.calendar.google.com&ctz=America%2FChicago
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Kids in the Digital Age

A major concern for parents raising children in the digital age is safety. How can parents keep
children safe on the internet? The Department of Homeland Security have a few tips for parents:

Start a dialogue about your child’s internet safety:
- What apps do you like?
- Who do you talk to when you play games?
- What pictures/ videos do you post?
- What would you do if someone sent you inappropriate images, etc.

Be proactive in protecting your children from risk on the internet:
- Establish rules about what they can share
- Learn about reporting options
- Help children set privacy settings
- Help create strong passwords
- Talk about friends lists
- Talk to children about how sharing personal information puts them at risk. Personal information
includes:
passwords, home address, email address, location, home/cell number, school or sports uniforms,
geotags
- Explain to children that a stranger talking to you at the mall is just as risky as a stranger talking to
you online!

Help children to respond to inappropriate behavior online:
- Turn off screen

- Use back button
- Tell trusted adult

- Report it to website or app
- Report it to cybertipline.org

Visit Netsmartz.org for more tips on keeping children safe on the internet!

https://www.facebook.com/hnjschool
https://www.instagram.com/hnjschool/
http://hnjschool.org/


Donations can be brought
to the HNJ Lobby or

dropped off during morning
carpool
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What’s happpening this week in

hNj AthlEtics?

HNJ Spring sports apparel is now available for
purchase. Click here to order!. The deadline for

orders is Thursday, April 3, at 12 PM. Thank you for
your continued support of the HNJ athletics

department. Go Gators! 

Nurse Abby and Nurse
Caroline want to say thank

you so much to Nurse
Addison, Nurse Cosette,

Nurse Jill, and Nurse Lynn
for being Nurses for the Day

this year! We are so
thankful for their help and
assistance to keep all of our

Gators safe and healthy
today! Great job!

https://www.facebook.com/hnjschool
https://www.instagram.com/hnjschool/
http://hnjschool.org/
https://forms.gle/8WqTuEMmDWYsg4cN8
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Music Notes
Thanks to the grant we have received from the New Orleans Jazz and

Heritage Foundation, we have begun our vocal master class series open
to students in grades 4-7. Students are working with expert clinician, Ms.
Joel Dyson and pianist, Mr. Brandon Banks. At the next session, students

will individually perform a solo and receive immediate, personalized
feedback. Many common issues music students face are universal, so

the lessons shared can be valuable to every student in the room.

https://www.facebook.com/hnjschool
https://www.instagram.com/hnjschool/
http://hnjschool.org/
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Gator Spotlight

Want to shout out some Gators in next week’s Gazette?
Email text and photos to Kaitlin Southwick at ksouthwick@hnjschool.org

Congratulations to HNJ alum Leon Edmond for earning a 36 on the ACT.
Leon attended HNJ from PK4 through 7  Grade and is now a Sophomore at Jesuit High School. th

We are so proud of Leon for Striving for Personal Excellence.

Read more here!

This week’s spotlight Gator is Zoey Ochoa, a track and field athlete at St. Mary’s
Dominican High School. Zoey graduated from Holy Name of Jesus in 2023 and has
already made a name for herself on and off the track. 

As a freshman, Zoey had an impressive start to her high school track and field career.
She placed 2nd in the 4 x 400 meter relay and 3rd in the 400-meter dash. Additionally,
Zoey received the prestigious Lou Reilly Award, given to an athlete who seeks ways to
improve, gives their best effort for the team, and encourages their teammates. 

Outside of track, Zoey excels academically with a 4.0 GPA. She is also actively involved
in several extracurricular activities, including the Student Ambassadors, Student
Council, and the Beta Club. 

Though Zoey is unsure about where she wants to attend college, she is considering
architecture as a potential major. 

Reflecting on her time at Holy Name, Zoey expresses that she misses the HNJ
community the most. Congratulations to Zoey on all her achievements! The HNJ
community is incredibly proud of everything you have accomplished and the
amazing person you have become. 

Go Zoey and Go Gators!

https://www.facebook.com/hnjschool
https://www.instagram.com/hnjschool/
http://hnjschool.org/
https://www.jesuitnola.org/2025/03/26/sophomore-leon-edmond-earns-36-on-the-act/
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Subscribe here to receive the daily reflections 
via email in English.

Suscríbete aquí para recibir las reflexiones diarias 
en español. 

Join Loyola University New Orleans’ Lent
with the Pack as we reflect on the ways we

are invited to Cura Personalis (or caring for
the whole person) each day. Voices from

across the Loyola community in English and
Spanish share how they are inspired and

renewed through scripture, and each
reflection includes a prompt for your own

prayer or reflection time.

Click the flyer to learn more!

Contact Hunter Darrouzet, Loyola's
University Minister for Communal

Reflection, at hrdarrou@loyno.edu with any
questions.

https://www.facebook.com/hnjschool
https://www.instagram.com/hnjschool/
http://hnjschool.org/
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/2010980/17088/
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/2010986/17088/
mailto:hrdarrou@loyno.edu
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Click to Register

2

.

3

.

4

.

5

.

Enrolled in Louisiana public school for 2024-25, OR

Entering kindergarten in 2025-26, OR

Received a TDC or Louisiana Scholarship Program award in 2024-25, AND

Family income less than the following maximum amounts:

Note: Applications are first-come, first-served, with priority given to returning students, and students using

the Louisiana Scholarship Program Scholarship. An application does not guarantee a scholarship. 

ARETESCHOLARSprovides private K-12 scholarships exclusively to qualifying low-to-moderate-

income students. The scholarships empower parents who otherwise have limited options to select a

school that best meets their child's unique gifts, talents, and learning needs. 

1. Louisiana resident, AND

Maximum scholarship amounts: $4,400 for grades K-8; or $4,950 for grades 9-12. 

Application period: February 25, 2025–May 31, 2025 (or until we receive 4,000 applications, whichever

comes first) 

To be eligible for a scholarship in Louisiana, a student must meet the following income, residency, and prior

school year requirements

Instructions to apply: visit www.aretescholars.org or scan the QR code to begin the online application process.

Questions? contact Mary Helen at maryhw@aretescholars.org 

Your child may be eligible for a

K-12 private school scholarship 

https://www.facebook.com/hnjschool
https://www.instagram.com/hnjschool/
http://hnjschool.org/
http://hnjchurch.org/bricks-pavers
https://campgator.campmanagement.com/p/campers/login_m.php


Little Gators will be collecting diapers for the Junior League drive for the
next couple of weeks. Please drop diapers off at the Little Gators

Entrance (Cromwell Pl) OR the Front Office (Calhoun Red Canopy)

Email Stephanie Rios for more information
srios@hnjschool.org
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The HNJ Yearbook Committee 
needs your photos!

Click the  camera
icon to upload your

photos directly to our
yearbook photo

library!

We need pictures from this school year!  If you have photos from any of these past
events, or any future HNJ events, please submit them to us!

Field Trips
Pure Imagination
Choir
Other HNJ Events!

HNJ Athletics
Gator Fest
Back to School BBQ
Class Parties

https://teamlocker.squadlocker.com/#/lockers/holy-name-of-jesus-school-new-orleans
https://www.facebook.com/hnjschool
https://www.instagram.com/hnjschool/
http://hnjschool.org/
https://photos.jostens.com/CMTBVV
http://hnjchurch.org/gator-gazette


To wonder... to achieve... to make a difference... together!

We are in an exciting time of growth here at Holy Name. Our enrollment is
growing; our students are excelling academically and are being accepted into their
high schools of choice; and this fall we will break ground on a brand new Little
Gators Early Childhood Center, along with the first phase of our new school gym! 

Our Annual Giving Appeal is something we do every year to support the school’s
annual operating budget. We rely on your gifts to help bridge the gap between what
parents pay for tuition and what it actually costs to educate each student. This
campaign is separate from our Capital Campaign, which raises funds for capital
improvements. Gifts to the Annual Fund help support our Mission, including: 

Attracting and retaining highly qualified teachers with competitive salaries, 
Providing tuition assistance for families who need it, 
And equipping our students with the resources they need to strive for their
personal excellence.

Make a Gift!

Let’s Make a Difference... Together!

Read the full letter from
our Annual Fund 

co-chairs here!

View Our
Gift Catalog

Here!

https://www.facebook.com/hnjschool
https://www.instagram.com/hnjschool/
http://hnjschool.org/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pEumwFa5aeM
https://hnjschool.org/make-a-gift
https://hnjschool.org/annual-giving
https://hnjschool.org/annual-giving
https://hnjschool.org/annual-giving
https://hnjschool.org/annual-giving
https://files.ecatholic.com/21201/documents/2024/9/Annual%20Giving%20Gift%20Catalog%202024-2025-3.pdf?t=1726688692000
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